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Amendments to Oregon’s Constitution should arise from the will of the people of 

Oregon. 

Oregon’s property taxes are already proving to be a barrier to home ownership and 

home retention, especially for young people and seniors.  

The state can’t use Oregonians like an ATM machine. 

“Public Safety” isn’t even defined clearly.  

This is a power and money grab that further expand the state and weakens the 

freedom and independence of individuals. 

I strongly oppose.  


